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Subject: Online Submission

29/07/2020

MS Marnie Clarkson

4 Griffin RD

North Curl Curl NSW 2099
clarksonmarnie@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

| am appalled that Optus wishes to place an unsightly pole/platform next to the soccer field that
| play on, and where school children also play and train on. Further, the pole/platform is very
close to the lagoon, and this concerns me for the ecological health of this site. Moreover, it is
too close to schools, a skatepark, and the local community centre which many children and
families frequent. Finally, an application was already submitted and refused in the past, so why
would Optus dare try again? The fact that our community has had to go through this ordeal
again both frustrates and saddens me.



